
The Town of Glastonbury is accepting applications for the position of Police Officer. Current 
salary range is $78,166 - $100,755 (not including overtime). By January 2025, top end of salary 
range will be $103,521.60. The Town of Glastonbury offers an attractive benefit package 
including a defined benefit plan, health and dental insurance. Applicants must be at least 21 
years old, a high school graduate or G.E.D., be a United States Citizen, hold a valid driver’s 
license, and never have been convicted of a felony, class A or B misdemeanor, domestic violence 
crimes, or any act that would constitute perjury or false statement. The Glastonbury Police 
Department was the first CALEA accredited department in the state. We are seeking candidates 
who are committed to serving and protecting Glastonbury through professional, sensitive, 
collaborative policing, in partnership with our community. The Town of Glastonbury is an equal 
opportunity employer; minorities and women are strongly encouraged to apply. For additional 
information about our department, please click here . Candidates must possess a CHIP card, 
successfully complete a written test, a panel interview, an interview with the Police Chief, a 
background investigation, a polygraph examination, a psychological interview, and a medical 
exam including a drug screening. Hired candidates shall refrain from smoking at any time as a 
condition of employment. For questions regarding the application or hiring process, please 
contact Rajwant Saeed in the Human Resources office at 860-652-7502, or by email at 
rajwant.saeed@glastonbury-ct.gov . Click here for additional information.  
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